
 

Date: 16/07/2022 

C 11 (2022-23) 

 

To 

School Parents 

 

Ref:- Painting competition by Mangrove cell, Ratnagiri and Mangrove Foundation, Mumbai. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from SVM! 

 

It’s a pleasure to announce that the Mangrove cell Ratnagiri and Mangrove Foundation Mumbai 

have organized a painting competition for the students of Grade 6 to 10, on Saturday 23rd July 

2022 in the school premises. Kindly encourage your ward to participate for the same. 

The theme for the competition is ‘Mangrove biodiversity’. 

 

Following are the instructions for the competition: 

1. The painting surface allowed are 

- coconut shell 

OR 

- a cotton T-shirt 

OR 

- Plain cotton cloth. 

2. The participants are requested to come with their own painting base material as mentioned 

above in point no.1. 

3. Use of acrylic colours for colouring is allowed. 

4. Duration of the competition: 2 hours. 

 

All the participants will receive participation certificates. 

We request to give your ward’s name to the respective HRTs before 19th July 2022. 

Looking forward to see the enthusiastic participation of all the students from Grade 6 to 10. 

 

Regards 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal 

SVM 


